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Technical Memorandum 
 

 

To: White River Hydroelectric Project Distribution List 

From: Shawn Puzen, FERC Hydropower Licensing and Compliance 

Reviewed by: (DMJ) 

Date: December 18, 2023 

Subject: Response to September 19, 2023 FERC Deficiency of License Application and 

Additional Information Request letter for the White River Hydroelectric Project  

(P-2444) 

 

 

Northern States Power Company, a Wisconsin corporation (NSPW, Licensee) is the owner and operator 

of the White River Hydroelectric Project (Project) (P-2444). The Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

(FERC) issued a Deficiency of License Application and Additional Information Request letter for the 

Project on September 19, 2023. NSPW efiled a response to this letter on December 14, 2023.   

 

Pursuant to 18 CFR § 4.38 and by copy of this memo (via email and/or US mail), the Licensee is 

providing a link to the Project’s relicensing website at http://hydrorelicensing.com/ where an electronic 

version of the document may be downloaded. Should you have any questions, experience difficulty 

downloading the document, or prefer to receive an electronic version on a USB drive sent to you via US 

mail, you may contact Darrin Johnson at (608) 443-0313 or darrin.johnson@meadhunt.com. 
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